
Welcome Back,  Forum, Math, and Social Studies 
March 31, 2016 

Questions to Ask Your  

Second Grader This Week: 
 

 What sounds are 

you working on in word 

study class? Name some 

words with those sounds! 
 

 If there are 4 

rooms on the first floor, 

how many rooms will the 

building have if there are 

6 floors? 
 

 Tell me three  

interesting facts about 

bald eagles! 
 

 What are your 

class rules? 

  

SECOND GRADE NEWS 

Schedule of Events 
 

Parent Forum—            4/3 

Life After Hill 
 

No School-Conf. Day     4/14 
 

Spring Holiday              4/15 

No School 

 

Welcome Back! 
 What a wonderful week to return to school. The students returned 

ready to see their friends, share their adventures, settle in, and work 

hard. They are abuzz with excitement and motivated for the challenges 

ahead. Don’t forget to ask, “What’s new?”  Send them off to school with 

“You can do it!”  They can!!  As always, please don’t hesitate to contact us 

with any questions, concerns, or comments! 

        Math  
 Please see the Math Unit 5 letter in this Thursday’s Folder. It 

shares what we will be working on in class as well as  fun activities that you 

can work on at home.  In the Investigations book we sent home earlier in 

the school year the chapter is titled, “Patterns and Functions.”  

 Beginning next week we will be starting morning math and several 

mornings/weeks  we will be working on Data Analysis and Probability.  

Social Studies 

 We are so excited about our spring research unit! The students will be 

choosing local birds to sketch and research as well as learn how to find infor-

mation from guides, books, and a birder’s website. This is challenging work and we 

are ready to get started!   

 

Life After Hill:  

Perspectives of Parents of Hill School Graduates 

  

On Sunday, April 3, from 4:00-5:30 p.m., the Education and School Life 

Committee (ESLC) will present  “Life after Hill: Perspectives from Par-

ents of Hill School Graduates.”  Six parents of Hill School alumni will 

share their experiences, challenges, and wisdom regarding their children’s 

educational journeys. Whether your child has recently entered lower 

school or is about to graduate and depart from Hill, the forum will be an 

enlightening, informative time for all. Childcare and pizza in the gym will 

be provided for currently enrolled students, but please respond by Friday 

to RSVP@thehillschool.org or call the front desk at 687-5897. 
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